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Friday, 9 June 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class:  Abigail for good maths work on place value.  

   Franki for having a lovely, positive attitude to all of her work.  

Maple Class:  Amelia for being kind and caring. 

  Mia C for good writing about a character from Wind in the Willows. 

Oak Class:   Joe for asking good questions on the visit to the holocaust Centre.      

Alexa M & Rachel for excellent knowledge & contributions during the visit to    

the holocaust Centre.  

    Elenor for aspiring to write, then uplevel her writing.  

 

Head Team Award: Alexa M for answering lots of questions on the Oak visit.  

 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards: Vesper & Annabella. 

 

Best attendance the week before half term: Oak 96% 

 

Housepoints:  

First –Sapphire (26 points) 

Second – Ruby & Emerald (22 points) 

  

 Certificates from Home:  

 Alice C – for achieving 3 swimming awards.   

 Franki – for getting a medal & certificate at a gymnastics competition.  

 

 

 

Birthdays 

Jacob  

 

 Dates for the diary 

 

Monday, 12 June Y6 Residential visit (return on Wednesday, 14 June) 

Tuesday, 13 June Cherry Class, Maple Class & Y5 visit to Mablethorpe 

Tuesday, 20 June Y4 & Y5 football match v Bleasby (at Halam) 

Wednesday, 21 June Reverend Mary & Jeremy to lead Collective Worship 

Friday, 23 June Oak Class visit to the Hallé Orchestra 

Monday, 26 June Y6 visit to the Minster School 

Monday, 3 July Transition Day 

Tuesday, 11 July 2pm & 6pm End of Year Performance 

Thursday, 13 July Sports Day & Summer Fair 

Thursday, 20 July Reserve Sports Day 

9.15am Y6 Leavers’ Service in Church 



 

Friday, 21 July 9.15am Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

children break up for Summer 

Monday, 24 July school closed to pupils for INSET 

Tuesday, 25 July school closed to pupils for INSET 

 

 

 Year 6 Residential 

On Monday 12th June year 6 are off on residential. Have a wonderful time. We can not wait to 

hear what you get up to.  

 

 Mablethorpe Visit  

On Tuesday 13th the whole school (apart from year 6 who are on residential) will be visiting 

Mablethorpe. If you have not already done so and you wish for your child to have an ice-

cream/lolly, please send £3.00 in a clearly named, sealed envolope to school. As mentioned 

previousley children are welcome to bring a bucket & spade. Please ensure these are clearly 

named. Please ensure you apply sun cream before arriving at school and that your child has 

plenty to drink during the day. Thank you.  

 

Finally, Mrs Speed is now at home recovering after her operation. She would like you to know that 

she is avaliable at head@halamprimary.org.uk if you wish to contact her.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

T Francis 
Tracy Francis  

Head of School  


